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As a retired operating room nurse, I can testify without a doubt that mail-in voting 

allowed me to fully participate in elections. With long shifts and ON CALL duties, it 

would have been sometimes impossible to get to a polling site. 

 

In addition to my experience, I can say that my mother would not have been able to 

vote in the last 10 years of her life due to physical disability. 

 

Oregon has one of the best voter turnouts in the country! 

PLEASE don't make it more difficult to participate in our democracy! 

 

OPPOSE THIS ANTI-AMERICAN BILL! 


